
 
WORKSHOP ON WRITING GRANT PROPSALS 

for post-docs and senior Ph.D. students 
 
 

Inez Mureinik, Head of the RDA's Scientific Publications Section, invites  
post-docs and Ph.D. students to a workshop on writing grant proposals. 

  
The workshop will be held in English and will be especially useful for students 
and post-docs who will be writing proposals for competitive funding agencies. 
  

The workshop will take place on 
Wednesday 22 February 2012 

in the Dekel Room, 2nd floor Students Building, next to the RDA 
from 14:15 to about 15:30 

 
Note: The Dekel Room will be open from 14:00 and  

the workshop will start promptly at 14:15. 
  
Since the number of places is limited, you are requested to inform Reesa at 
scipub@bgu.ac.il or tel 64 61932 by Sunday 19 February that you wish to 
attend. 
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